
 

 

REQUEST FOR TENDERS  
2 Remote Cabins (North of Nain) 

Village Bay and Hebron, NL 
 

The Nunatsiavut Government is seeking tenders from qualified contractors to construct two (2) 

cabins north of Nain (Village Bay and Hebron Historic Site). 

 

Interested contractors are required to obtain the full, detailed instructions and requirements 

for tenders, including the proposed scope of work and any further information on the project 

from the Nunatsiavut Government offices in Makkovik: 

 

Attn: Terry Rice 

Telephone: (709) 923-2365 

Fax: (709) 923-2366 

Mail: P.O. Box 92, Makkovik, NL A0P 1J0  

Email: terry.rice@nunatsiavut.com 

 

Bidders must be familiar with general construction methods and all applicable building codes.   

 

Bidders are to be received no later than 4:00 p.m ADT on August 3, 2020 at the Nunatsiavut 

Government offices in Makkovik, Nunatsiavut. 

 

The lowest-cost or any tender may not necessarily be accepted and the Nunatsiavut Government 

reserves the right to cancel this tendering process at any time.  

 

Tenders will be evaluated on the principle of value for money, which includes an evaluation of the 

Inuit Content Factor pursuant to the Procurement Act. 

 


